Nationwide Education Speaking Tour

With the final leg of our journey in sight, and the finish of the expedition just 8,700 miles away, we’ve started to plan and schedule our nationwide education speaking tour which will start in January of 2010.  The adventure, experience and knowledge we’ve gained throughout this expedition have given us an opportunity to be able to speak to people offering them a firsthand perspective of the world.  A truly unique perception is gained when you are able to travel 70,000 miles, on 6 continents, 70 countries and spanning 27 months over land, in two Toyota trucks.

Our plan is to speak to a variety of ages ranging from kindergarteners to college age, being dedicated in our effort to showcase the diversity of the people and the cultures of the world.  We’ll strive to generate and promote awareness of our global community and get our audience to think critically about the traditional beliefs of the world.  

Currently, only 20% of the United States population has a valid US passport, and of that total, only about 5% leave the country each year.  One of the many goals will be to raise both those percentages.  The United States of America, as we all know, is a global leader, and our country really needs to be more educated and aware of our global community to better understand the challenges, triumphs, hardships and victories of the other countries of the world.  We are tightly connected, no matter which way you look at things, and many of the actions and decisions of our country have a great affect on many.  The more people that are educated, aware and care about the issues and events outside of the US borders the better, which, in turn, brings nations and people closer together.  

Another goal is to get people out of their comfort zone and to get them to explore and see things for themselves.  It’s a great big world out there with a lot of beauty, adventure, and exploration. Dispelling misconceptions and preconceived ideas is never easy, but you see the reality when you see it with your own eyes.  Mexico, for us, was a great example.  While all the news organizations and people were telling us to be scared for our lives, we were, without anything close to fear, having the time of our lives.  We met incredible people, saw amazing sights, and learned a lot about their culture.

Our adventure, however, will not cease once we are on the tour.  We will continue to document through film, blogs and photos the best parts of our own country, in an effort to showcase the highlights of the United States for people to travel within the United States more, as well.  For we also know that bringing people together in our own country is very important, and know that a few small trips could give people the courage to venture out bigger.
We are really looking forward to our nationwide education speaking tour, reaching our goals, and making a difference in the global community.  

